



Dear Families,

Welcome to Queen's Daughters Center! We hope that everyone had a wonderful summer. We are looking forward to working together with you to assist and support your child's learning. The following is a list of supplies that should be sent to school with your child as soon as possible.

- Change of clothes in a Ziplock
- Lysol Can
- Clorox Wipes
- Paper Towels
- Tissues
- Hand Sanitizer
- Vinyl Folders
- Watercolor Paint Brush Kit
- Small blanket
- Index Cards
- Kids Scissors
- Elmer's Glue
- Elmer's Glue Sticks
- Plastic Pencil Shoe Box
- Vinyl Folder
- Play- Doh 1 package
- 24 Pack Crayons



